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Dear Parents/Guardians 

We have had a very busy week this week in Reception. We really enjoyed our minibeast hunt 

with Richie the ranger and we found lots of minibeasts all over our Nursery garden!  

 

In our maths we have been getting better at sharing and halving. We have been sharing 

things like playdough, minibeasts and sweets. We have also been learning number songs about 

minibeasts!  

 

This week we have been looking at the lifecycle of a butterfly and we have been watching our 

live caterpillars wriggle and move. They are very hungry caterpillars and they have gotten so 

big. We hope that when we come to school next week they will have started to make cocoons!  

 

Next week we are getting a new playground! In class we have been drawing plans and making 

model playgrounds – we are very excited about our new learning environment!  

 

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children were so 

proud sharing them. Keep them coming in! Have a wonderful half term! 

The Reception Team 

 

 

 

This week’s star writers are:  

RM – Anthony Charlton  

RD – Hayley De Brouwer 

 

 
Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________ 


